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www.sanantonioquilt.org
210-984-6149

BRITA 
NELSON

Scrap Quilts & 
Organizing for Scrap 

Quilting

President’s Letter

Congtratulations Winners!
Door Prizes			 

Golden Carrot

October 8th
Guild Meeting

  9:00 am - Doors Open
10:00 am - General
                Business Meeting 
at:
Saint Andrew Presbyterian 
Church,  8231 Callaghan Rd, 
San Antonio, TX 78230

Remember to  
bring to the

meeting
• Name tag (wear it)
• Library books, & DVDs 
• QPC projects
• Bright Hopes quilts
• Smiles for everyone

The auction is over! As I write this, I haven’t been informed of the 
totals but all the quilts were sold and it looked as though the boutique 
and silent auction were doing a good business. I had the winning bid 
on a dozen quilts whose average price was about $238. I certainly got a 
bargain but did I pay what they were really worth?

Now the guild’s attention turns to the 2023 Show. The chair, Sandy 
Doyle, will be looking for people to sit on her committee. She will also 
be looking for that perennial necessity – volunteers. Sandy will have 
important information to share at every guild meeting so please listen 
well. We need to have a blockbuster show!

Brita Nelson returns this month (in person) to teach two classes. 
Sandra Lowell has the information on those. Next month elections will 
be held and the budget will be voted on. The Community Quilt Angels 
will present red, white and blue quilts to two of our members who 
served in the armed forces. And there will be an informative talk on 
the Days for Girls program, a charitable cause all women can identify 
with.

See you all soon - - Mary
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NEWSLETTER INPUT
DEADLINE is Midnight the Monday after 

Guild meeting.  E-mail:
 quiltnews@sanantonioquilt.org

NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING
			                Monthly     Yearly
Full page ad		  $60.00        $660
1/2 page ad			  $30.00        $330

(horizontal - 7 x 4 3/4
vertical - 3 3/8 x 9 1/2)

1/4 page ad			  $15.00        $165
Business card (2 x 3.5)	 $10.00        $110

Programs 2022

October – Guest Speaker from 2020 Brita 
Nelson will return – this year IN PERSON.  She 
will be discussing scrap quilts and organizing 
scraps to make eye catching new fabric.  

November – Quilts of Valor will be presented.

December – Holiday Party

January - Friday class, make a purse with 
Jeanette Jay. Saturday class - Make a tote bag 
with Gail Clover.  Saturday lecture "Kinds of 
Scrap Quilts" by Sandra Lowell

				    Sandra

All guild members may
advertise in the newslettter
one free business card size

each year. Must be quilt related.

Fall Mini-Retreat

The Fall Mini-Retreat will be held on Friday, 
October 21 from 8am to 8 pm and Saturday, 
October 22 from 8 am to 4 pm at St Andrew’s.  

Cost will be $30.00.  

Lunch is included on both days and pizza Friday 
evening.  There is space available for 30 Guild 
members.  Sign up will start at the July meeting.  

For any questions call or email Janet Miller, 
210 492-7684 or jjmiller@satx.rr.com or Janice 
Frankenberger, 210 681-2276 or janicef@stic.
net

mailto:jjmiller@satx.rr.com
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GSAQG BOARD MEETING MINUTES
SEPTEMBER 5, 2022

President Mary McCarthy called the virtual meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.   Present:  Dea Jae Shore, Sandy Doyle, Ina Ramirez, 
Jean Hardies, Cindy Shutt, Sandy Lowell, Oralia Aves.  Not present:  Elaine Staller, Gail Clover. 

President – Mary McCarthy
1.	 The July Board Meeting Minutes were approved as published

President Pro Tem – Dea Jae Shore
1.	 The new membership dues are regular 28, senior 21 and junior 7.
2.	 The page for face book group has been deleted.

Secretary – Oralia Aves ~ Nothing to report

Treasurer – Cindy Shutt
1.	 The current total balance is $51,829.97.

1st VP for Special Events – Sandy Doyle
1.	 Jean Hardies, chairman, stated that the auction is ready to go and recommended a chairman and co-chairman assist 
future auction.
2.	 Sandy Doyle indicated that the raffle quilt has been sent for quilting.

2nd VP for Information – Ina Ramirez
1.	 The guild newsletter will to be ready for review.

3rd VP for Special Programs – Sandra Lowell
1.	 Seventeen guild members have signed up for the jelly rolls and 10 are projected to sign up at the September meeting.
2.	 October program:  Brita Nelson is the speaker on scrap quilts. Eight have signed up for the Friday class and eleven for 
the Saturday class.
3.	 November program:  Patricia Clark is the speaker on “Day for Girls” and Janet Miller, Community Quilt Angels will 
present quilts to veterans.  

4th VP for Services – Jean Hardies
1.	 Door prizes will be given during the September program jelly rolls.

5th VP for Community Outreach – Elaine Staller
1.	 Linda Nash, Bright Hopes continues to work on the Christmas challenge. The August work day was a great success and 
planning another workday  following the November meeting.
2.	 Ori Aves, Community Education, no report.
3.	 Janet Miller, Community Angels reported the following information:

•	 One quilt ready for donation if the guild gets a donation request.
•	 Veteran quilts will be present to two veterans at the guild November meeting.
•	 Meeting day has been changed to the 4th Thursday of every month.
•	 Goal for 2023 is 8-10 completed veteran quilts.
•	 Organ donor quilts, left messages, no response.
•	 Volunteer coordinator(Audie Murphy VA Hospital) will be contacted to donate bibs, wheelchair and lap quilts.

4.	 Viki Ash, Storybooks and Quilts to Go, no report.

Parliamentarian – Gail Clover
1.	 Slate of officers for 2023 are the following:

President – Elaine Staller
Secretary – Melissa Allo
2nd VP for Information – Naimah Ahmad
4th VP for Services – Jean Hardies
5th VP for Community Outreach – Mary McCarthy

Old Business:  None						      New Business:  None
Meeting adjourned:  7:43 p.m.					     Minutes submitted by:  Oralia Aves, Secretary 
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GSAQG GENERAL MEETING 
SEPTEMBER 10, 2022

President Mary McCarthy called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m.  Present:  Dea Jae Shore, Sandy Doyle, Sandra 
Lowell, Jean Hardies, Cindy Shutt, Oralia Aves.   Not Present:  Elaine Staller, Gail Clover, Ina Ramirez.

President – Mary McCarthy
1.	 The August meeting minutes were approved as published.
2.	 A guest from Highland Lakes Guild was present to sell raffle tickets.
3.	 Attendees:  59 members, 1 guest and 5 on zoom.

President Pro Tem – Dea Jae Shore
1.	 The following information guild web page was reviewed; calendar for the link (guild meeting, Koffee Klatch), 

you tube videos, jelly roll block patterns, current newsletter, Ethel Howey grant application.
2.	 An e-blast will be sent to members asking if they want  to announce birthday (month, date) on the screen.

Secretary – Oralia Aves ~ No report

Treasurer – Cindy Shutt
1.	 The current total balance is $51,829.97.

1st VP for Special Events – Sandy Doyle
1.	 Jean Hardies, auction chairman, informed the guild that one hundred items will be in the live auction.  She 

also reminded volunteers that setup is Friday, September 16 and lunch and drink will be provided.
2.	 Information for mini retreat is Friday October 21st (8:00am – 8:00pm) and Saturday October 22nd (8:00am – 

4:00pm)  Lunch and dinner will be provided on Friday and lunch on Saturday.
3.	 Linda Kirk is selling challenge fat quarters and the cost is $5.00.
4.	 The quilt show 2023 is coming along very well.  The dates are September 22nd  and 23rd 2023 at the Alzafar 

Shrine auditorium.  

2nd VP for Information – Ina Ramirez ~ Not present

3rd VP for Programs – Sandra Lowell
1.	 September program:  Today’s program is sewing jelly rolls and members can sign up for January classes.  
2.	 October program:  Brita Nelson is the speaker on scrap quilts.  Eight have signed up for the 3D Lattice class.  

The Saturday class is the tulip wreath crumb block.
3.	 November program:  Patricia Clark is the speaker on “Day for Girls” and Janet Miller will do the veteran 

quilt presentation.   Two veteran quilts will be presented. No Bring and Brag for this month until the January 
program.

4.	 December program:   Holiday Party!  
Calendar 2023:
5.	 January program:  Jeannette Jay will teach a class on wristlet (Friday) and Gail Clover will teach a class on tote 

bag (Saturday).   The tote bag pattern is Butterick 5006.

4th VP for Services – Jean Hardies
1.	 The following names for golden carrot and door prizes were: Oralia Aves, Debra Frasier, Rosa Lynda Cicello, 

Chris Madson, Barbara Sumlin, Cathy Wallace,  and Sandra Lowell.
2.	 Bee keeper, Elaine Staller, not present.
3.	 QPC committee is accepting quilt blocks.

5th VP for Community Services – Elaine Staller
1.	 Bright Hopes:  Linda Nash, and Judy Pearl showed examples of quilts (2-1/2 inch strips, scrap finish top)

Parliamentarian – Gail Clover ~ Not present 

Old Business:  None					     New Business:  None
Meeting adjourned:  11:00 a.m.			   Minutes submitted by:  Oralia Aves, Secretary
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Pieces of the Past, 150:  1938 Arkansas Signature Quilt, by Ellen Hernandez 

 
Whoo-eee!  This is number 150 of my researched articles, going back to February 2010. This month I am going 
to follow the rabbit hole down one of my own historical journeys.  Enjoy. 
 

In 2016 a faded, deteriorating signature quilt was given to me by a 
guild member who was aware of my interest in quilt history.  She had 
purchased it in the 1980s in an Arkansas thrift shop and was ready to 
pass it on.  Some fabrics were completely missing or faded, some 
fragile and splitting.  What was most exciting about this quilt was the 
embroidered date “1938” and the twenty signatures (see label 
below.)  The pattern is a 1934 Kansas City Star Friendship Quilt.  With no provenance of 
this quilt, I set out to discover its history, and determine the best way to preserve it. 
 

I spent many hours searching family records online through sites such as ancestry.com and family search.  
Using the most unusual name, Fellie Sanderlin, I searched the 1930 and 1940 Census records.  In 1940 Fellie 
was living in Michigan BUT was in Des Arc, Prairie CO, Arkansas in 1935.  From there I searched all the names in 
or near Prairie CO in 1930 and 1940.  I was able to narrow them all to Arkansas, most farm families, including 
“Lydia” who I believed to be Ora Walls’ daughter.  From there I moved forward to locate living descendants of 
the women and found grand/great-grandchildren of four of the quilters.  They provided insight and 
information about the Johnson Chapel Community where the quilters probably met in the 1930s.  Des Arc, a 
small town sixty miles east of Little Rock, suffered several severe floods in the early 1900s.  Combined with the 
struggles of the Depression, these women most likely made utility quilts for each other, town families, and 
refugees escaping the floods. The surprising news is that some of the family members own other quilts similar 
to this one, and they hope to gather at the annual Johnson Chapel reunion and share their quilts and stories. 
 
Stabilizing and repairing the quilt was laborious.  With a herringbone hand stitch, I secured multiple areas 
where the fabrics were torn or splitting.  The most difficult fabric to deal with was the light lavender lattice 
which was almost threadbare.  After extensive searching I failed to find any close match, and even tried tinting 
vintage thin dishtowels, unsuccessfully.  I used a combination of over-appliqueing a lavender/gray muslin and 
top-stitching lavender tulle over the most severely damaged strips.  Several other examples of repair include:  

Mrs. Hayley’s completely faded fabric was covered with a light green tulle; Evelyn 
Campbell’s disintegrated pink fabric was replaced with a 
vintage pink cotton; and I photocopied an intact piece of Lydia 
Wall’s quilt to cover some damaged pieces.  I hand stitched 
off-white tulle to the entire binding, and of course added a 

label.  Against my better judgement, I carefully soaked and air dried the quilt which 
resulted in some new tears and fading of my photocopied fabric and a replacement piece I had hand colored.   

 
Where is the quilt now?  As I had originally planned, I was able 
to return the quilt to descendants of the original quilters, and 
was successful in helping them set up a type of “Sisterhood of 
the Travelling ‘Quilt.’” The first recipient, living near Des Arc, 
will keep the quilt and share it as families request, and then 
will pass it on at the annual Johnson Chapel reunion held the first Saturday in 
May.  It was both a challenge and a joy to work on this vintage treasure.  It is still 
in poor condition, showing its age and well-loved use.  Somehow, I feel close to 
the quilters, recalling their skills and generosity as I stitched where they had 
stitched over eighty years ago.  Oh, and I wrote a booklet with many more details 

–  https://www.flipsnack.com/5BEBE5FF8D6/1938-arkansas-signature-quilt-story.html.         
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Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild

Treasurer’s Report
For the Nine months ending September 30, 2022

YTD Actual 2022  Budget
REVENUES
Ordinary Income:

Interest  $0.96  $400.00 
CD Interest  $167.07 

Other income
Garage Sale

Magazine Sales  $32.00 
Nametage Fines  $6.25 

Newsletter Postage
Dues - Membership  $2,999.00  $2,500.00 

Newsletter / Directory Ads  $120.00  $250.00 
Workshops  $1,490.00  $800.00 

Fund Raising:
Quilt Show  $1,000.00 
Raffle Quilt

Challenge Quilt Contest
Auction  $18,055.50  $10,000.00 

Self-Sustaining:
Retreat - Summer  $12,124.69  $10,000.00 

Retreat - Winter  $6,475.00  $10,000.00 
Mini-Retreats  $930.00  $500.00 

Houston Bus Trip  $2,500.00 
One Time Donation  $1,045.00 

Total Revenues    $44,445.47  $36,950.00 
EXPENSES
Administration:

Administration  $276.79  $400.00 
Bank & CC  $919.60  $500.00 
Insurance  $1,574.60  $3,000.00 

Office Supplies & Postage  $6.16  $250.00 
CPA / Tax Return  $600.00  $600.00 

Door Prizes
Telephone  $210.79  $250.00 

Storage facility  $3,093.00  $4,000.00 
Rent (Meetings)  $1,960.00  $3,000.00 

Rent (Workshops)  $280.00  $750.00 
Janitorial  $150.00  $1,800.00 

Membership expenses:
Membership Supplies  $339.50 

Newsletter / Directory Printing  $148.75  $200.00 
Postage  $43.68  $200.00 

Zoom Subscription  $160.02  $200.00 
Webpage  $280.00 

Quilt Show  $5,377.73 
Challenge Quilt Contest Prizes
Auction  $3,336.04  $3,500.00 
Community Activities:

Bright Hopes  $525.88  $800.00 
Storybook Quilts  $250.00 

Community Education  $150.00 
Quilt Angels  $400.00 

ITC  $25.00 
Membership Services & Activities:

Ethel Howey Grant  $1,000.00 
Library

QPC  $19.49  $275.00 
QPFC  $275.00 

Video Library
Programs  $2,767.00  $1,500.00 

Workshops  $870.00  $1,500.00 
Self-Sustaining Activities:

Mini-Retreats  $500.00 
Retreat - Summer  $11,984.24  $10,000.00 

Retreat - Winter  $6,475.00  $10,000.00 
Houston Bus Trip  $2,500.00 
Total Expenses  $41,118.27  $48,105.00 

Net  $3,327.20  $(11,155.00)
Ending Frost Operating  $34,747.75 
Ending Frost Savings  $1,113.31 
SSFCU CD’s & Savings  $22,714.48 
SSFCU Wright Class CD  $12,705.93 
Liabilities

Winter Retreat Fees  $(9,865.00)
Total Guild Funds  $61,416.47 
Cynthia Shutt, Treasurer
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Hello,

Our non-profit organization, Wrap Ukraine With 
Quilts, will be one of the featured charities at the 
Quilt Festival in Houston this year.
We would like all quilters in Texas to know that 
they can help Ukrainian refugees by bringing 
quilts to donate at our booth at the Festival.

About our organization:
In March of this year, Gina Halladay and Beth 
Hawkins (both pattern designers in the quilt 
industry) began an effort to send quilts of 
comfort and warmth to the refugees flooding 
the borders from Ukraine. Now 6 months later, 
10,000 quilts have been donated from all 50 
states and Canada! Over 9,000 of those quilts 
have already been shipped and/or delivered 
to refugee mothers and children in various 
refugee centers, orphanages, and other 
housing locations in Poland, Moldova, Romania, 
and into the safer parts of Ukraine. 

Each donated quilt is inventoried, tagged, and 
tracked to its destination. The quiltmaker can 
choose to leave their name and hometown, 
and a message of comfort to the recipient. The 
recipient can then scan the code on the tag, 
and send a message in return to the quiltmaker, 
through our website (email addresses are kept 
private). We post photos daily on our social 
media, showing the process of getting the quilts 
into the hands of refugees. Often quiltmakers 
can spot their quilts wrapped around a child or 
family in the photos that are posted!

Can you let your guild members know that they 
have a unique opportunity to drop off donated 
quilts if they are attending the Quilt Festival in 
Houston this year? We would greatly appreciate 
it! The need for warmth, comfort, and love from 
overseas is great, and with winter coming, we 
would like to increase our shipments of quilts for 
Ukrainian refugees!

•	 Handmade quilts of any size are needed. 
They can be quilted or tied. Fleece, 
crocheted, infant swaddle flannels are 
accepted too.

•	 Quilts can be registered on our website 
at WrapUkraineWithQuilts.com if the 
quiltmaker would like to send a personal 
message and tag their quilt before dropping 
off. (We can also do that for them in our 
booth).

•	 Houston Quilt Festival, November 3-6, 2022 
at the George Brown Convention center in 
downtown Houston. More info here.

•	 More information on our social media: 
Instagram@hellocottonsand Facebook page 
HelloCottons.

Please let us know if you would like more 
information for your guild.
Thank you for helping us to help others in need. 

Beth  & Gina 

  
Gina Halladay & Beth Hawkins
HelloCottons.com

http://wrapukrainewithquilts.com/
https://www.quilts.com/quilt-festival/quilt-festival-houston/
http://www.hellocottons.com/
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Bradley is definitely a “local.” She graduated from La Grange High School and is 
the daughter of the late, Jeanne and Ken Blanchette. Bradley lived in Houston for 
12 years after college while honing her skills in Program Development, Event 
Management, Interior Decorating, Graphic Design and Marketing. Bradley 
returned to her roots in 2002 with her husband, John and son, Asher, in tow. She 
is best known as “The Wedding Planner” in these parts, through her professional 
event production company, Deborah Bradley Events & Designs, LLC. The Bradley 
Family welcomed their daughter, Railla, in 2005.   
 
Deborah was elected to La Grange City Council and served for almost five years, 
served on the board of ARTS for Rural Texas and has authored four books. 
  
“I am proud that La Grange, Texas is the home of the Texas Quilt Museum! It is 
the perfect community for such a lovely homage to women's history,” Bradley 
says. 
 
“I cannot wait to share the legacy of quilting and how it has evolved with our 
incredible community and beyond. We have a lot of new plans, like Trick-or-Treat 
on The Square, and a FREE night at the Museum during Schmeckenfest, the 
annual wassail tasting and Christmas celebration. We are delighted to be on this 
year's commemorative Schmeckenfest tasting stein; which celebrates the Historic 
Reichert Building, home of the Texas Quilt Museum.” 
 
She continues: "We are excited to share the incredible art quilt exhibits the Texas 
Quilt Museum has been known for, and fun new programs for kids like ‘Storytime 
with Santa’ and a Children's Discovery Exhibit, where kids will explore and learn 
all about the art of quilting.  All are welcome here, and I look forward to meeting 
the many faces—both familiar and new—that grace the galleries of this wonderful 
place.” 
 
The Texas Quilt Museum is located at 140 W. Colorado St., La Grange, Texas 78945. Hours are 
10 am-4 pm Thursdays, Fridays, and Saturdays. For more information, visit 
www.TexasQuiltMuseum.org 
 
The Museum also has an online store featuring fabrics, books, apparel, jewelry, shirts, cards, 
official Museum merchandise, and more unique gift items. Visit 
www.TexasQuiltMuseumStore.com to see what’s on offer. Shipping to U.S. only. 
 
Media inquiries: Please contact Bob Ruggiero at BobR@quilts.com 

# # # 
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Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild 2023 Proposed Budget

2022 Budget 2022 Actual @ 9/30 2023 Proposed Budget
REVENUES
Ordinary Income:
Interest  $400.00  $0.96  $200.00 
CD Interest  $167.07 
Magazine Sales  $32.00 
Nametag Fines  $6.25 
Newsletter Postage
Dues - Membership  $2,500.00  $2,999.00  $3,000.00 
Newsletter - Directory Ads  $250.00  $120.00  $250.00 
Workshops  $800.00  $1,490.00  $1,100.00 
Other Income  $1,045.00 
Fund Raising:
Quilt Show  $1,000.00  $20,500.00 
Raffle Quilt  $4,500.00 
Challenge Quilt Contest  $600.00 
Auction  $10,000.00  $18,055.50 
Self-Sustaining:
Retreat-Summer  $10,000.00  $12,124.69  $12,000.00 
Retreat - Winter  $10,000.00  $6,475.00  $12,000.00 
Mini-Retreats  $500.00  $930.00  $1,000.00 
Houston Bus Trip  $2,500.00  $3,000.00 
TOTAL REVENUES  $36,950.00  $44,445.47  $58,150.00 

EXPENSES
Administration:
Administration  $400.00  $276.79  $400.00 
Bank & CC  $500.00  $919.60  $500.00 
Insurance  $3,000.00  $1,574.60  $2,000.00 
Ofc Supplies & Postage  $250.00  $6.16  $200.00 
CPA / Tax Return  $600.00  $600.00  $600.00 
Door Prizes
Telephone  $250.00  $210.79  $250.00 
Storage Facility  $4,000.00  $3,093.00  $4,000.00 
Rent (Meetings)  $3,000.00  $1,960.00  $3,360.00 
Rent ( Workshops)  $750.00  $280.00  $500.00 
Janitorial  $1,800.00  $150.00  $600.00 
Membership Expenses:
Membership Supplies  $339.50  $50.00 
Membership Drive (Ads)  $350.00 
Newsletter/Directory Printing  $200.00  $148.75  $200.00 
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2022 Budget 2022 Actual @ 9/30 2023 Proposed Budget

Postage  $200.00  $43.68  $50.00 
Zoom Subscription  $200.00  $160.02  $160.00 
Webpage  $280.00  $280.00 
Quilt Show  $5,377.73  $10,000.00 
Auction  $3,500.00  $3,336.04 
Community Activities
Bright Hopes  $800.00  $525.88  $800.00 
Storybook Quilts  $250.00  $250.00 
Community Education  $150.00  $150.00 
Quilt Angels  $400.00  $500.00 
Membership Services & Activities
Ethel Howey Grant  $1,000.00  $1,000.00 
Library  $150.00 
QPC  $275.00  $19.49  $150.00 
QPFC  $275.00  $150.00 
Programs  $1,500.00  $2,767.00  $2,500.00 
Workshops  $1,500.00  $870.00  $1,000.00 
Self Sustaining Activities:
Mini-Retreats  $500.00  $1,000.00 
Retreat - Summer  $10,000.00  $11,984.24  $12,000.00 
Retreat - Winter  $10,000.00  $6,475.00  $12,000.00 
Houston Bus Trip  $2,500.00  $3,000.00 
TOTAL EXPENSES:  $48,080.00  $41,118.27  $58,150.00 
NET:  $(11,130.00)  $3,327.20 

Hello fellow quilters!

Bright Hopes needs you to craft twin sized quilts.  Maybe you can grab a friend and work on it together! If you can’t 
manage to complete a twin sized quilt, a finished throw or youth-sized quilt will also be acceptable.
We will try to provide batting for the quilts as indicated in the table below, so please adhere to the standard sizes 
listed.  Twin quilts will have priority.  If you have any batting you are not going to use, donating large sizes of batting 
would be most welcomed! Thank you, for all that you do!  Because of you, the Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild has 
a reputation for outstanding community involvement. Let us keep that giving spirit going. Bright Hopes Committee.

Bed Type Mattress Size Quilt Size Notes
Crib / Toddler 28” X 52” 36” X 66” FYI only – Not needed at this time.
Throw 50” X 65” Contact Yaya for batting
Youth 33” X 66” 54” X 78” Contact Yaya for batting
Twin 39” X 76” 70” X 90” Contact Yaya for batting
Full / Double 54” X 75” 84” X 90” FYI only
Queen 60” X 80” 90” X 95” FYI only
King 78” X 80” 108” X 95” FYI only
California King 72” X 78” 102” X 100” FYI only



Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild, Inc
P.O. Box 380522
San Antonio, TX 78268

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

Board of Directors

President			   Mary McCarthy
President Pro Tem		 DeaJea Shore
1st Vice President
  for Special Events	Sandra Doyle
2nd Vice President	
  for Information		  Ina Ramirez
3rd Vice President
  for Programs		  Sandra Lowell
4th Vice President  
  for Services	 	 Jean Hardies
5th Vice President for
  Community Outreach	 Elaine Staller
Secretary			   Oralia Aves
Treasurer			   Cindy Shutt
Parliamentarian		  Gail Clover

Term expires December 2022

October Schedule

October 3 Board Meeting 	  7:00 PM
   on Zoom

October 8 General Meeting	 10:00 AM
   Saint Andrew Presbyterian Church

Check out the calendar on our web page for
Bee meetings and other Guild related events.

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION

REGULAR DUES		  $ 24
SENIOR (65+)		  $ 18
YOUTH (6-18)		  $   6

Send check to: 
GSAQG

PO Box 380522
San Antonio, TX 78268


